
 
 
 

Dr. Stuart FARQUHAR 

University of Northampton 

 

We are honored to invite you as a Scientific Committee Member for the “1st International 

Congress on Management and Organizational Studies on Blue & Grey Collar Workers” 

which has been scheduled for the month of September 10-12, 2022 in Ankara, Turkey at 

Başkent University.  

 

Your attendance, input and advise are vital to the success of our program and for the 

expected participants of academics, management practitioners, specialists, policy 

makers and union leaders from all around the world.  

 

On behalf of the Congress Organizing Committee, we will be very happy to see you 

among us as a member of the Scientific Committee.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. M. Abdülkadir VAROĞLU 

Başkent University 

Vice-President and Congress Chair 

 
 

 

 

Should you require more information we request you to visit our congress website 

https://manobg.org/  
 

https://manobg.org/

